
   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Former Planning Commissioner, Louisa Andersen, previously served as the liaison to the Arts 

Commission. The Commission must appoint a new member to serve as liaison. A motion is necessary to 

make this appointment.  

 

 

 

DATE:  February 22, 2022  

TO:    Planning Commission 

FROM: Becky Safarik, Interim Community Development Director 

RE: Appointment of Liaison to Arts Commission 

 

 

 


